
Submission to Commission of Inquiry 
 

The Committee will be interested in reviewing a copy of an Auditor-General’s Report 
to Parliament (Number 2) for 2004 – 2005 entitled “Audit of the Queensland Disaster 
Management System” dated 9 August 2004.  
 
This Report is available on the Queensland Audit Office website – 
www.qao.qld.gov.au 
 
I trust that the Committee finds this Report helpful. 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
Len Scanlan. 
 
7 March 2011. 

http://www.qao.qld.gov.au/

